
Closed meetings  

 
A closed meeting of the Board of Directors was held Monday, June 13, 2016, to 
discuss personnel issues.  
A closed meeting was held August 22, 2016. Executive and Personnel Committees 
met to discuss the General Manager’s upcoming mid-year review.  
A closed meeting of the Board of Directors was held December 12, 2016, to discuss 
the 2017 budget including personnel salaries.  
A closed meeting of the Board of Directors was held by teleconference August 15, 
2017, to discuss employee insurance.  
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee was held November 6, 2017 to discuss 
personnel issues.   
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee was held December 11, 2017 to 
discuss personnel issues. 
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee was held December 14, 2017 to 
discuss personnel issues. 
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee was held December 27, 2017 to 
discuss personnel issues.  
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee was held December 27, 2017 to 
discuss personnel issues.  
Closed meetings of the Personnel Committee and members of the Executive 
Committee were held on January 26 & 28 to discuss personnel issues.  
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee and members of the Executive 
Committee was held on February 5, 2018 to discuss personnel issues.   
A closed meeting of the Executive Committee was held on March 20, 2018 to discuss 
personnel issues. 
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee and members of the Executive 
Committee was held on April 17, 2018 to discuss personnel issues.   
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee and members of the Executive 
Committee was held on April 23, 2018 to discuss personnel issues.   
A closed meeting of the Personnel Committee and members of the Executive 
Committee was held on May 9, 2018 to discuss personnel issues.   
A closed meeting of the Board of Directors was held on May 15, 2018, following the 
regular business meeting to discuss personnel issues. 
A closed meeting of the Board of Directors was held on May 29, 2018, to discuss 
personnel issues. 
A closed meeting of the Board of Directors was held on June 19, 2018, to discuss 
personnel issues. 
 
 
 
 


